
 

                                

Monpura at Australia 
 

Monpura was the first Bangladeshi feature film shown at a proper 

Australian movie theatre by Tempestra Entertainment, which for us has 

been a historical event. The movie was shown at Hoyts Bankstown Movie 

theatre in Sydney from the 7
th
 to 10

th
 August and upcoming show at 

Melbourne on the 15
th
 August. Also there will be two more shows in 

Westfield’s Eastgardens Pagewood Sydney on Sunday the 16
th
 due to the 

audiences demand.  

So far all the shows from the 7
th
 to 10

th
 have all been sold out. The 

response from the Sydney Bangali community audience has been 

tremendous. The director of Monpura Mr Giasuddin Selim has been 

present at Australia for this historical event. He is very pleased to see the 

audience’s response. 

The movie has been so successful that the Bangali audience is already 

excited wait for the next movie to be released here in Australia.  

 

 
 

Monpura Poster on Display at Hoyts  

 



 
 

Mr Giasuddin Selim at Hoyts Movie Theatre  

 

 

      
 

The Audience Queuing Up for the Monpura Movie  

 

 
 

 



 
 

Audience inside the Movie Theatre   
 

 
 

Mr Giasuddin Selim welcoming the Audience 
 

 

 
 

Mr Jahangir Kabir Bablu, founder of Tempestra 

 Giving thanks to the Audience 


